
 
      

 

 

 
 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

20th January 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
School lunches. 
  
School currently pays for a service from Oldham Council Catering Service, which provides school lunches. 
  
We were notified a couple of weeks ago that the local authority would no longer be providing this service from 
next September. Consequently, schools need to make alternative arrangements. 
  
I have held initial conversations with a couple of companies and hope shortly to be able to update parents with 
our plan going forwards. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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